
The Marshall JO Volleyball Club would like to invite all girls in Grades 4-11 

to take part in its 2025 JO Season. 

 

On-Line Registration prior to Nov 17th 

• Registration will be found on marshallvolleyball.org and will be available starting Friday, 

November 1st.   

• You must have your registration and payment in full submitted online at 

marshallvolleyball.org prior to Friday, November 17th.  

 

Mandatory Check-In and Practice Time 

When: Sunday, November 17th 

Time: Grades 4-6       Check-In @ 12:00   Practice Time 12:30-1:30pm 

                    Grades 7-8          Check-In @ 1:30      Practice Time 2:00-3:00pm 

  Grades 9-11 Check-In 2pm         No Practice 

Where: Marshall High School 

• We highly recommend participation in the practice time on November 17th, but if you 

cannot attend on November 17th, you must notify us by email prior to Sunday, 

November 17th. 

 

Please note - Practices will start the end of February and the season will end mid to late 

May.  Further information please visit our website, marshallvolleyball.org. 

 

Email any questions to:   marshalljovb@gmail.com 
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